
From: Robert Merrylees <   
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2024 11:24 AM 
To: Outer Dowsing Offshore Wind <OuterDowsingOffshoreWind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc: Chris Jenner outerdowsing.com>; 'Greg Tomlinson' 

outerdowsing.com> 
Subject: Outer Dowsing OWF - Examination - Request for a Principal Areas of Disagreement 
Statement - The UK Chamber of Shipping 
 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
As stated within letter EN010130 dated 31 July 2024, the Planning Inspectorate request the 
Chamber of Shipping to submit a Principal Areas of Disagreement Statement with the applicant 
in relation to the Outer Dowsing Offshore Wind Farm.  
 
This email is confirmation that the Chamber of Shipping does not seen necessity in submitting a 
Principal Areas of Disagreement Statement due to the constructive nature of engagement with 
the applicant to date in relation to shipping and navigation receptors. The Chamber will 
however be submitting a Statement of Common Ground with the applicant at the appropriate 
deadlines.  
 
Should you require anything further on the matter, please let me know.  
 
To note, the Outer Dowsing project team have been copied into this correspondence.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
Robert  
 
Robert Merrylees  
Policy Manager (Safety & Nautical) & Analyst 
  
UK Chamber of Shipping 
30 Park Street, London, SE1 9EQ 
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